
Have you experienced homelessness? 

Do you want to improve health services 

 for those in need in our community? 

The Health Care for the Homeless Network (HCHN) Governance 
Council wants input from people who have used HCHN or 

other public health services such as at Public Health Centers, in 
shelters, or other locations in King County.  And, who have an 

interest in health care and want to participate in a group to improve 
services. 

 Participate in meetings once per month.  

 Provide key oversight and strategic planning for HCHN. 

 Help represent the needs of people who are using HCHN health services.  

What would you do as a Council member? 

 

Thinking about becoming a member?  For information, contact:   

Rekha Ravindran (206) 263-6975 or rravindran@kingcounty.gov.    

 

*** Members may be eligible to receive an incentive for each  

Governance Council meeting attended. This is in recognition of costs 

such as transportation, child care, and lost wages.   
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